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17th November 23 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
E-Safety workshop for Year 4 – Monday 27th November 2023 – 9.00am-11.45am 
 
We are delighted to announce that Jam Coding will be visiting Hazel Leys Primary School on              
Monday, November 27th, to conduct a day-long E-Safety workshop.  
Parents are warmly invited to participate in this workshop alongside their children which will be held in 
our school hall.  
 
This interactive session includes a unique opportunity for you and your child to collaborate on creating a 
stop-motion animation video. The video will focus on the theme of staying safe online.  
During the session, we will explore various topics: - 

• Ways to communicate online 
• Advantages and Disadvantages of online communication 
• The impact of online behaviour for your future 
• Age ratings of popular Apps and games and how these impact what you see online 
• Monitoring usage 
• Who is Responsible for online behaviour? 
• How you can support your child in the digital world?  

We encourage as many parents as possible to join us. In today's rapidly evolving digital era, it's crucial to 
equip our children with the knowledge and tools for safe online experiences, a task that can sometimes be 
daunting for parents and guardians.  
 
If you have any particular concerns or topics you'd like addressed, please contact our school office prior to 
the event, and we will ensure to include them.  
We look forward to seeing you and your children for a productive and enlightening session. 

Yours sincerely     

 
Mrs Beverley Trotman        
Principal 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

E-Safety workshop for Year 4  – Monday 27th November 2023 9.00am-11.45am 

I will be joining (child’s name) ………………………………………………………….…………………for the E-Safety workshop 
on Monday 27th November from 9.00am-11.45am 

 

There will be a total of ……………people attending with me. 

 


